

Special Education Services
Enrollment Fair Presentation
NOVEMBER 2, 2013

SFUSD:

- Is committed to increasing students' meaningful access to general education
- Is dedicated to a service delivery model
- Provides a continuum of services to meet individual student needs

For the 2014-2015 School Year

Building inclusive opportunities at all schools

- Expansion: PK-12+
- Foster flexibility in how services are provided
- Increase school capacity to provide appropriate services

All KIDS CAN

Transition Planning can include:

- A meeting of current and future service providers
- Sharing of important information about the student
- A discussion identifying strategies to ensure success in new environment
- A discussion of effective strategies to foster increased independence
- A visit to the new school site for student and parents

Transition Planning: Why is this important?

- Helps to alleviate stress associated with transition to a new school for all concerned
- Helps foster relationships between student, family and receiving team
- Allows receiving team to prepare supports and services for incoming student based on individual need

Ways to Help Make Informed Decisions:

- Go & See
 - School Tours

- Seek Support
 - Current Special Education Teacher
 - EPC Counselors / Enrollment Guide
 - Special Ed. Content Specialists/Supervisors

We look forward to serving you and your child in the 2014-2015 school year!!

